
Special Town Meeting 

May 2023 

Article 13 

 

Water Hydrants and Valves 

 

For several years the Water Division of the Department of Public Works has 

been replacing or repairing failed hydrants and valves as well as installing 

valves for better control of the water system.  The department conducts the 

design, bidding, and construction with the staff of the Water Division 

resulting in significant savings.  An appropriation of $200,000.00 is requested 

to fund the ongoing improvements. 

 

The source of funding for this appropriation is a borrowing authorization. 

 


